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If you had been at October’s events… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pro-Life Life Chain 

was a 

Massive Success 

 

 

                

 

 

Ladies Auxiliary held 

a Baby Shower 

For Genesis House 

 

 

 

 

Bingo at the 

K of C Hall 

Monday 

Doors open @ 5pm 

Games start @ 6pm 
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Grand Knight’s Message 

Brother Knights, 

As we quickly move into the holiday season, I’d like to take a minute to thank all of 
you who have helped make the past few months successful. I am truly appreciative 
of all that you and thankful for all the work to make our council a success. Our Parish 
sees it and our Priests see it. 
 
There is of course always more to be done as well as opportunities to help serve the 
council. 
 
We are in need of a Recorder. Tony Krzeminski or Joe Widmayer can let you know 
what the job 
entails and would be more than happy to help you get started in the position. 
 
There are many opportunities to volunteer including but not limited to: 
● Bingo 
● Join the parish Rosary Team 
● Join the Christ Renews His Parish leadership team 
● Pancake Breakfast 
● Help when the Knights host Coffee and Donuts for the parish. 
● Work at FIT Spaghetti Night 
● Join the Columbus Club 
 
As I stated early on, we don’t need you to do everything, but I’m asking you to pick 
one thing that you can do. 
 
Good of the Order: 
 
Terry Galvin - October Knight of the Month 
Mark and Patty Zarraonandia - October Family of the Month 
 
In Charity, Unity, and Fraternity 
 
Bradley Hood 
Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Sir Knights, 

 

It is hard to believe that the final months of the year are here and the Holidays are fast 

approaching upon us. 

Alot has happened this past year and especially this past month in the Middle East. Our 

world is in turmoil, and we must have faith and pray for the survival of our world. Be 

examples as Christ’s disciples promoting love, peace and forgiveness. 

The Third Annual Family Beach Day on October 15th was a success and well attended 

- thanks to all who supported and attended this event to make it fun as well as 

profitable. 

November events are as follows: 

- All Souls Day Mass Thursday, 11/2 12 noon at St. Joseph: honor guard will be in 

attendance. 

- Veterans Day Parade-Palm Bay 11/11 

   - Pat Farrelly has registered us and will pull the float 

   - also inviting other councils in the district 

   - staging starts at 8:30, must be on site at 9:30, parade starts at 10:00AM at 120 

Malabar Road 

   - color guard possible 

- Veterans Day Mass, Saturday 4PM 

   -Honor Guard 

   -CCC Ron to lead if we do this 

Future and possible activities: 

   - St. Luke’s Veterans’ Memorial replacement project 

   - Miller Street Cemetery Veterans Memorial project 

      - after cemetery expansion this fall 

   - Flag Raising Ceremony at St. Joseph’s suggestion 

   - Liberty Bell Veterans Museum visit/donation 

   - Police/first responder event 

   - Country Western Dance 

   - Memorial Day parade/activity 5/27/24 

For God and Country! 

Mike Deschaine PGK 

Faithful Navigator 



 

 
                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Knights, 
 
 I hope that you were active during October. The Knights of Columbus council 7408 

were out in force all month long. We finished the month with Trunk or Treat at St. 

Josephs School on the 27th. The next morning we gathered at the Hall to fulfill our 

RESPONSIABILITY to our, current, and former Knights and Maintain the Blessings that God has provided 

to Council 7408.  

5th Sunday Rosary on the 29th and A great Pancake breakfast from 10 – 11am.  

 Our Fraternal programs have started up and will continue thru May. Check with the Program directors 

if you care to lend a hand.  

This month we will be helping the Knights of Columbus District 30 put on the District Soccer Free Kick 

Challenge. The event will be held at St. Josephs School on November 4th. Check-in starts at 8:30am.   

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Have a blessed month. 

VIVAT JESUS, 

Joseph Giesler 
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District Deputy Message

 

Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are coming into the holiday season and Fall is in the air even though we don't get the 
changing of the leaves and the frost Halloween is here and Thanksgiving around the 
corner. I know that I have lots to be grateful for I certainly hope most of us do as well. 
We just had the dinner/ auction last weekend at the hall as we usually do, and it was 

poorly attended, and I understand why. I am very sorry for their change in price, but it was not my call and I 
know it hurt them. Well moving on they are holding the dance recital at Bayside H.S. on December 3rd 
(Sunday) usually at 1 pm and tickets will be here soon and will probably be $15 or $20 I will let you all know. 
We support special Olympics as Knights, and these people are all mostly athletes or have been and they are 
special to me and the Knights so please help support them. I, my wife Nancy and a few others will be at Trunk 
or Treat this Friday at St. Josephs although this article might not matter since it is tomorrow, and you won't 
read till after. Our District is doing well and have recruited 30% of our District goal but as councils we have 
some work to do, and we will get it done I have faith in all of you. The Councils and Ladies Auxiliaries are all 
super busy and for that we are grateful. We are hosting the District Soccer on November 4th sign up at 8:30 
A.M. and first kick about 9:30 in the back field at St. Josephs so please suit up and show up we need your help 
with this and wear council shirts please. 
 I am your District Deputy, and I am here to serve and help where I can so never hesitate to ask for help it’s 
what brother Knights do we serve our communities. 
Remember fifth Sunday this weekend suit up and show up for pancake breakfast and recruiting. We are 
always recruiting because membership is all of our responsibilities. 
 

Vivat Jesus, 
Pat Farrelly 
District Deputy 
District 30 
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
This year’s Pro-Life Life Chain was a massive success!  We had 60 
people show up and with that number St. Joseph’s had the largest 
turnout of ANY church in South Brevard.  Normally, Holy Name has the 
largest number of attendees and St. Joseph is second, but with this 

year’s new location (in front of our church) we beat Holy Name.  We got the normal response 
from the Pro-Baby Killer crowd but we had far more positive responses from people driving 
by.  Thanks to everyone who showed up. 
My wife Patty, is creative and has made personalized Christmas Ornaments and I will be 
selling them at the Business meeting, at Bingo and now at Church after all Masses.  20% of 
sales goes to Pro-Life causes. 

 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

A special “thank you” goes out to all the Ladies, Knights and Parishioners of St. 

Joseph who helped make our Genesis House Baby Shower a huge success.  The 

Ladies received lots of crochet items, blankets, crib sheets, diapers, wipes, and 

baby bottles filled with $485.24.  The ladies from Genesis House thanked 

everyone for all the fantastic gifts received and thanked us for the wonderful lunch. 

Next, we are presently planning our Card Party that will be held on Saturday November 4th.  

from 1:00 to 4:00 pm.  We will be playing Bunco, Bridge, and other games.  The tickets are 

only $12.00 each which will include dessert, coffee, and tea. Prizes will be given also. Ladies 

and Men are invited to attend.  So, please bring a friend and let’s have fun, good fellowship 

and let’s play Bunco.  Please carpool, if possible, due to limited parking.  Thanks! 

The Ladies have also been busy filling “Boxes of Joy Christmas Gifts” for the Cross Catholic 

Outreach.  The boxes will go to the children from the Dominican Republic, El Salvador, 

Grenada, Gatemala, Honduras and Malawi Africa. 

We are still looking for New Members.  All Catholic Ladies 18 or older are welcome to join.  

Dues are only $10.00 per year.  Come join us and meet new friends. 

God Bless each of you! 

Andrea P. Smith, President 

“Stress comes from trying to do it all on your own. 

Peace comes from putting it all in God’s hands.” 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

How many years will this take place? The wars that have gone on against the religious 

in the Holy Land. I wonder if they would like it if many countries started to bombard. 

their country killing vast amounts of innocent people because they were born there 

and not one of their faith we are all God’s people all of us equal in a way. Maybe a 

different color of skin but maybe that’s to fit the area born in, only God can answer 

that one.  

  

Over may years it seems these poor souls in the Holy Land have been persecuted 

because of their religion, birthplace, lifestyle. What does God want us to do? How can we help these 

people?  It seemed that back in the 1100’s there was a problem with pilgrims that wanted to visit the 

Holy Land to maybe follow the walk that Jesus had to take, The VIA DOLOROSA! the trail of many 

experiences, the road to death. Jesus knew where he was headed when they put the nails in His hands 

and feet there was no turning the hands of time back! Death was eminent. 

  

The Knights Templar was formed to protect the church, the religious sites the pilgrims as they walked 

the path of Christ. The protectors of the Holy Grail they were called Knights Templar Knight of the 

Temple. The were often called the poor Templers, if you look at their seal and emblems there are two 

Knight on the horse to say they were poor and could not afford another horse. Their stories are very 

interesting. There was a movie on Net Flic for a long time called Night Line about the Knights. 

Somehow does it not seem that we as Knights may fall into the same category? I'm sure we were not just 

formed to sell Insurance to other Knights, but to involved and work for and with the Church of Christ 

the Catholic Church. 

  

Each one of us is called to a quest in life, each one of us is not alone in life! We are our bother and sisters 

help in life. Was not one of the words given to us “What you do for the least of mine you do for me?” 

We as the Knight Templar was called and administered in a way and approved by the Pope. As we are! 

We need to step out of the security of our lives and work more so in the lives of those that need help! 

The Knight’s in those days fought with sword and shield on horseback. We are not called to do that but 

there are a lot of our brothers that are called in the service our country to actually fight with more 

destructive weapons and our sword id the Rosary did you know that all the religious orders that wear 

rosary in their cinctures. (The ropes around their waists!) is on the side where a sword is usually hung. 

Where do you wear your sword my brothers? Fight the battles of the world with the sword in your 

pocket the ROSARY! at least once or twice a day. It becomes habit forming and you look forward to the 

few minutes of quiet time with the blessed mother as we meditate on Christ and what occurred in the 

life of the Lord. 

  

Sr. Deacon Frank Falotico, (SOSM) 

Life member of the Third and Forth Degree 

Life member Disabled American Veterans 

43 years Ordained Deacon.  
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The Insurance Guy 

Long Term Care – 10 Facts 

Top 10 Facts to Know About Long-Term Care Planning  

November is National Long-Term Care Awareness Month, an event recognized by Congress and a number of 

States. To mark the occasion, here are 10 interesting facts shared by the American Association for Long-Term 

Care Insurance.  

# 1 - Americans are living longer, in large part due to advances in medical care and public health. Life 

expectancy in the US for those reaching 65 was 20 years on average in 2019.  

# 2 - By 2030, one in five residents in the US will be age 65 or older.  

# 3 – The number of people in need of long term support services (LTSS) in the United States is already at 14 million and expected 

to grow to 27 million by 2050.  

# 4 – Average out-of-pocket costs are $140,000 for those individuals who utilize paid long term support services (LTSS). Roughly 17 

percent will spend over $100,000 on LTSS. Almost 9 percent will spend over $250,000 on LTSS.  

# 5 – By 2040, the total prevalence of Alzheimer’s disease and related dementias in the US is expected to approximately double 

from 7.2 million to nearly 13 million, with 8.5 million women and 4.5 million men expected to develop dementia.  

# 6 – For those requiring high levels of LTSS, individuals and families pay 55 percent of long-term care costs out of pocket.  

# 7 – Currently, the majority of older single-person households are female. Women comprised 74 percent of solo households age 

80 and over.  

# 8 – Some 7.5 million Americans have some form of long term care insurance. Two-thirds of all new individual long term care 

insurance claims pay for care needed by women.  

# 9 – The long-term care insurance industry paid out $11 billion in benefits to some 310,000 individuals with insurance protection 

in 2019. The number will increase each year as the current number of policyholders grow older and, as a result, are more likely to 

begin their claim.  

# 10 – 69.5 percent of new claims start after the policyholder reached age 80. If you live a long life, you are very likely to need long 

term care. You'll be very glad you have a policy to pay benefits.  

https://www.aaltci.org/about/long-term-care-awareness-month-2020.php 

Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield FICF, MDRT 

1900 S. Harbor City Blvd. 

Suite 321 

Melbourne, FL 32901 

Website: www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com 

Office Ph#: 321-294-3086 

Personal Ph#: 407-433-5421 

Email: john.barfield@kofc.org 

https://www.aaltci.org/about/long-term-care-awareness-month-2020.php
http://www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com/
mailto:john.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hello Brothers! 
 
Thanks to everyone who came out of October 28th for the Hall Cleanup 
and Repair Day. 
 
Frank 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week 

will start at around $650.00. Some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and 

Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, 

and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your 

Bingo skills. Each attendee is given a blue 50/50 ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the 

winner with a cash prize totaling around $200 on some months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream 

treat at the mid-way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

Stop in and try one of our new specials! 

Please note, it was decided to give the crew for Friday Fish a break. So we will be suspending the Friday Fish Dinners 

From October 1, 2023 and then we will start back up for Lent in February 2  

FIT Spaghetti dinner  

Our council 7408 Knights of Columbus will be out in force on the following dates, Oct 18 and Dec 6, 2023. 

We had a good turn out on Oct 18, (Come join us) Mass will be performed in the chapel of the Multifaith 

center before our FIT Spaghetti dinner service which consists of Spaghetti, salad, garlic bread, desert, and 

lemonade. The dinner is prepared and served in the multifaith Chapel on the FIT campus, we meet at 4:30pm 

to start preparations for the meal. James and Shirley, Pat and Ben, Joe, Tony, another Tony who likes 

washing dishes Kenny and Larry all pitched in. Next chance to meet the students Dec 6.  

Family Beach Day  

We had a beautiful day for our picnic, the good food and fresh air was enjoyed by all who attended. The 

Patriotic Rosary was well received by the crowd and the day unfortunately passed by quickly. Brothers there 

was some work involved to move everything from the hall to the beach and to set up, cook and later tear 

down, but to see everyone enjoying themselves was well worth it. come and assist us next year when we 

have this event again! 

The 5th Sunday Rosary is held at all weekend Masses on those months containing 5 Sundays. You are 

invited to lead the church with your Brother Knights. 

Be at mass 30 minutes early to help distribute mass cards and rosaries. 
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Life Chain 

The Life Chain day was moved from Oct 1 to Oct 8 due to the heavy rains we were receiving. If I understood 

correctly, we had more people in attendance than Holy Name of Jesus. This is the first time we beat their 

attendance.  

Soccer Challenge at St. Joseph School  

On Oct 11, James, Joe, Bob, Rick, Terry and Tony set up the ropes defining the areas of the goal for the 

Soccer Challenge.   We had 20 students participate ranging in age from 9 years old thru 13. It was great 

seeing the kids take their kicks at the Soccer Challenge.  The winners will be going Nov 4 to the District 

Level of the Challenge which will also be held at Saint Joe's school. 

Round Table at Saint Lukes 

Oct 17 was the Round Table at Saint Luke's, 30 Knights were in attendance, roughly 6 attendees were from 

St Joe's. After our meal Father Tony had us all draw numbers from a basket. There were duplicates of each 

number. We were to call out the number we had and then find the person who had a matching number. After 

that we were instructed to each confide in the other something that we had going on in our life, such as a 

sister being sick or some other problem. Then the person we confided in would pray for us. Then we would 

swap roles. This was an excellent exercise showing us that we should be praying for each other as a church.   

Spot Light Theatre Dinner 

On Oct 21 the Spotlight group had their annual dinner at our hall, the dinner was delicious and the raffle 

prizes awesome, for a 5-dollar donation you spun the wheel and had the chance to win 25-dollar gift 

certificates or raffle tickets or a choice from a table of stuffed animals. My lady had her eye on a Hippo and 

we spun the wheel until we won it.  Keep in mind the date for their show Dec 3, cost $10. 

Trunk or Treat 

Oct 27 the start time was 7pm, cars had to be parked by 6:30 if you were giving out candy, Rick brought our 

float to the trunk or treat. It was decorated by Joe and Nancy Farrelly, it featured a mannequin which came to 

life as Captain Charley, the kids loved it. This event was a lot of fun, it is one you do not want to miss in the 

future. 

Columbus Club Cleanup Day 

Oct 28. Clean up day at the hall, come for the work party, our hall will be cleaned up and painted and in 

general given some TLC, guys we are fortunate to have this facility, lets come together and brighten it up. 

Any and all help is appreciated. We had Brad, Bob, Ron, Tom, Joe, Tony, Rick, Mike doing pressure 

cleaning, fryer cleaning, gutter cleaning, brush removal, fan installation and door alarm repairs. It was great 

weather, try to join us the next WORK party! 

All Souls Day 

Nov 2 we will have an honor guard at the church, all Knights are welcome to attend, please come wearing 

your K of C shirts.  
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Upcoming Parades 

Nov 11 Veterans parade Palm Bay and Dec 2 Holiday Light Parade Palm Bay  

Upcoming Events 

November 4 district soccer competition at Saint Joe's (One time only) sign up at 9am  starting shortly after 

 Regional district soccer competition TBD at MCC gym. 

  

Vivat Jesus 

Tony Krzeminski. 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Gary Bradley 
Family of the Month:  Shauna, Brock, Emma Gillespie 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Mike Deschaine 
Family of the Month:  Ted and Maria Krus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Richard Di Cicco, PGK 
Family of the Month:  SK Frank and Anne Altro 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  SK Mark and Patty Zarraonandia 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month  
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year:  
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in November 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 3  

 4 
District Soccer Challenge at St. Joe School 
– 9am 

 5  

 6 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 7 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 8  

 9 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 10  

 11 Palm Bay Veterans Parade 9am 

 12  

 13 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 14  

 15  

 16  

 17  

 18  

 19  

 20 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 21  

 22  

 23 
SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM CANCELED - 
THANKSGIVING 

 24  

 25 4th Degree Exemplification in Orlando 

 26  

 27 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 28  

 29  

 30  

 31  
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Robert F. Brisson III 

Thomas M. Buckland 

John Daly Jr. 

Shelby E. Damron 

Alfonso J. De Bonis 

Ronald D. Hoenig 

Benjamin J. Kiszkiel 

James J. Perry 

Mario Ramirez PFN 

Lawerence W. Short PGK 

John R. Sikking 

Ronald L. Tesnow 

Ronald F. Valliere 

 

 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
Gary & Diane Bradley 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 
James E. Krempasky 

Peter Thibault Sr. 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Jerry Morris 
Bradley Hood 
Kevin Kenna 

Bert Kaiser and Eileen Burns 
James Krempasky and Shirley 

Hollink 
Tony Kreminski 

Joseph and Victoria Ciambra 
 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 
Michael Deschaine 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 
payment 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Beryl Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, 

Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, 

Deacon John Dunlop, Paul E. Phenix, Jr. 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 
 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from October 
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 More Pictures from October 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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                         At Church After All Masses 


